

May 10, 2022

SENT VIA EMAIL

Erin Venard, Project Manager City of Naperville Transportation Engineering Development 400 South Eagle Street Naperville, Illinois 60540 VenardE@naperville.il.us

Dear Erin Venard:

CityGate Centre North LLC, an affiliate of Calamos Real Estate LLC, is hereby requesting revocation of 1.) Plat of Easement Vacation, 2.) Plat of Easement, and 3.) Preliminary/Final Planned Unit Development Plat for Lot 1B-Monarch Landing and Lot 1A and 1B Resubdivision. Enclosed please find the Petition for Development Approval to accompany our request to revoke the entitlements.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (630) 245-1082.

Sincerely,

Kenneth S. Witkowski Senior Vice President